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Welcome - Love - Inspire - Respect - Patience - Community 

Dear Parents,         11th December 2020 
 
 
We have detailed below the School Holidays for the academic year September 2021 – July 2022, as 
agreed by the Trust Board of Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust (NPCAT). 
 
Autumn Term Commences Wednesday 1st September 2021 – Friday 17th December 2021 
Children return to school on Thursday 2nd September 2021 
 
PD DAYS – Wednesday 1st September 2021 
     Friday 22nd October 2021  
October Half Term – Monday 25th October 2021 – Friday 29th October 2021 
Christmas Holiday – Monday 20th December 2021 – Monday 3rd January 2022 
  
Spring Term Commences Tuesday 4th January 2022 – Friday 8th April 2022 
Children return to school on Wednesday 5th January 2022 
 
PD DAY – Tuesday 4th January 2022 
February Half Term – Monday 21st February 2022 – Friday 25th February 2022                                                                                  
Easter Holiday – Monday 11th April 2022 – Friday 22nd April 2022 – 2 weeks 
 
Summer Term Monday 25th April 2022 – Thursday 21st July 2022 
Children return on Monday 25th April 2022 
 
PD DAYS – Monday 6th June 2022 
                Thursday 21st July 2022  
Spring Bank Holiday – Monday 30th May 2022 – Friday 3rd June 2022 – 1 week  
Children finish school on Wednesday 20th July 2022 
 

LEAVE OF ABSENCE FOR ANNUAL HOLIDAY 

The Education (Pupil Registration) ( England)  Regulations 2006 

Amendments to the 2006 Regulations remove references to family holiday and extended leave as 

well as the statutory threshold of ten school days.  The amendments make clear that 

headteachers may not grant any leave of absence during term time unless there are 

exceptional circumstances.  Headteachers should determine the number of days a child can be 

away from school if the leave is granted.    

 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs MD Brown   Mrs H Bennett  
Executive Headteacher Senior Leader 

 

 

 

 

 


